
VIDEO PARENTAL PERMISSION FORM  

 

 

Dear Parents,  

 

According to the policies of the Greenville County School District, schools must 

secure parental permission for students to view videos that are rated “PG.” Many 

times, videos that are related to lessons are rated “PG.” In order for your child to 

watch the video, this form MUST be returned with your signature.  

 

We are planning to view the video WAR GAMES

to supplement our Computer Tech  lessons.  

 

If you do not want your child watching the video, there will be an alternate 

assignment given to your child relating to the subject matter to be completed in 

another room.  

 

Questions may be addressed to the teacher by calling 355-1429 and leaving a 

message for him/her to return the call.  

 

My child has permission to view the video listed above.  

 

Student’s Name ____________________________________________________  

 

Parent’s 

Signature(Name)____________________________________________________  

 

Please return this form to Ms. Hart email = ahart@greenville.k12.sc.us

 

 

No later than Monday, May 7, 2005  

 

DATE FORM WAS SENT HOME: 4/24/07 and 4/25/07

mailto:ahart@greenville.k12.sc.us

